

Heavenly Brickks PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

November 12, 2024

Dear Friends,

I have enrolled **Raymond M Roman** in St. Joseph's Book of Honor to be remembered in our prayers. We are blessed to have friends like you, and I hope you know what a difference you make in the lives of the Native American children entrusted to our care.

With your support, we are able to provide for the daily needs of the Lakota (Sioux) children—including high school students—who live on our campus and attend the local public school. In addition to our religious and youth outreaches, assistance is offered to college students through a scholarship program. **Philámayaye**—thank you—for helping make our efforts possible!

Please accept my sincere thanks for your kind, thoughtful gift. You and your loved ones are in our daily prayers.

Peace and blessings.

Fr Circy

Fr. Greg Schill, SCJ

Chaplain